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Bargaining Update  

 

The CANSA Bargaining Team met with Nav Canada’s representatives for bargaining in Montreal on July 22 – 

23, 2019. 
 

A high-level discussion by both parties on all monetary and non-monetary issues was completed during the two 

days with several presentations by Nav Canada and ended with a Q & A period.    

 

The next round of bargaining is scheduled in Ottawa on Oct 30, 31 and Nov 1, where we will be working on 

specific proposals. The reason for the later date in October is to enable CANSA to run our early fall elections to 

re-establish our Bargaining Team and to determine the impact of the Fatigue Management on the CANSA 

membership as it may impact negotiations. 

 

Your Bargaining Team greatly appreciates your patience as we overcome the challenges ahead and bring to you 

the best possible agreement for ratification. 

 

Website Update  

 

Our website has been updated to the new CANSA branding and logo. We will change the web address to reflect 

the new branding at a later date and provide a redirect to the new address to give members time to adjust. The 

website has been updated with all Union Communication from the last year and will continue to be moving 

forward. We apologize for any inconvenience you may have had with the site being down and not up to date. 

 

If you have any problems accessing the site or notice any issues with it, please send and email to 

evp@unifor1016.ca to have it assessed and dealt with. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

James Walker 

President CANSA/Unifor 1016 

C: (204) 558-5016 
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